
Acushnet  Police  Department
swears  in  and  welcomes  new
officer to the force
“Please  join  us  in  congratulating  our  newest  Full-Time
Officer, Nathaniel Turgeon!!

In front of family and friends, Ofc. Turgeon was sworn in this
afternoon by Town Clerk Pam Labonte.

Please join Chief Richmond and the rest of the PD in welcoming
Ofc. Turgeon to the department!”

Acushnet Police Department photo.
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